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Re: Council-led development – Garages North of Fordyce House, Colson Way, SW16    
 

Dear Resident   
 
We previously wrote to you in November 2021 regarding the progress of works for the new 
development on Colson Way. Since then you may have noticed there being little activity on site 
whilst the appointed contractor, H.A. Marks Ltd, mobilises its team in preparation for foundation 
works to commence.  
 
From March 7th 2022 H.A.Marks will be undertaking preparation work around the estate in order 
to establish their site set up and welfare facilities. These works are expected to be completed 
within 3-4 weeks and will include closure of a section of Colson Way adjacent the site for a 
drainage investigation for at least 2 days.     
 
To assist in managing the construction traffic for this portion of works we will be suspending 
parking to the areas highlighted on the plan below. H.A Marks Ltd will require these bays to be 
free of vehicles until the works have been completed.

   
 
Regards 
Development Team  


